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To Sizewell C Inspectorate / To Whom It May Concern,

I write to you about great concerns here in Suffolk and more widely in the UK over the
proposed building of Sizewell C. It beggars belief that we are still enthral to such costly
and dangerous energy production that here will cause such destruction in its wake. I am not
a nimby and would be very happy to see wind or solar farms placed carefully in this area.
Nuclear energy is not green - do any sums. I just cannot begin to understand why this
massive, but dubious energy project is still being discussed. It doesn't add up in any way. 

How do we explain to our kids that we could be so cavalier - trampling yet further on
a protected environment when we are in a very different place with alternative options than
we were when Sizewell B was built? Greed blinkers logic here. The young are up in arms.
So are we all, and we do all appeal to your better judgement.

Yours faithfully,

David Routledge.
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